
8th Grade Performance with LHS Marching Lions 
Sept. 10th, 2021 

 
Performance Details 
5:00 Report to LHS Band Room - Dinner provided by the LHS Band Parent Association in LHS 

Commons   
5:30 Practice on field w/ Marching Lions 
6:20 Line up for parade into stadium 
6:35 Approximate time for march into stadium 
6:50 National Anthem performance on the field 
7:00 Game start 
8:00 Approximate time for halftime performance 
8:30 Approximate time for walk back to HS Band Room 
8:45 Approximate time for student pick up from HS Band Room (lower, rear parking lot) 
 

• Students are encouraged to stay for the remainder of the game and play with the LHS pep 
band but are only required to stay through halftime. 

• For safety reasons, students MUST be picked up by a parent and checked out with Mrs. 
Jones before they leave for the evening. If your child is going home with a friend please 
send a note to school or email Mrs. Jones letting her know who they are going home with 
and let that parent know that they must come check your child out at the appropriate 
time. Students will not be allowed to leave with anyone but a parent unless Mrs. Jones 
is notified ahead of time. I understand this seems like an inconvenience, but your child’s 
safety and security are of the utmost importance and this procedure ensures that your 
child is going home with a trusted adult. 

• The district policy for outdoor events like our football games is that masks are highly 
encouraged. Please talk to your child if you want them wearing a mask when not playing. 
Students will be required to wear a mask in the building unless they are eating or drinking. 

 
Grading/Uniform/Lyres and Flip Folders 

• This is a required performance and each 8th grade band member needs to be in 
attendance. It will count as half of a normal concert grade (100 points) 

• The students will wear their band t-shirt from last year and jeans for this performance. If 
they do not have a t-shirt or if theirs from last year does not fit, we will do our best to find 
one for them in our left-over inventory from last year. If we don’t have one available that 
fits them we will ask that they wear a black shirt. 

• Students will need to purchase a music lyre and flip folder to hold their music for the 
game. These can be purchased at The Tune Shop in Leavenworth. (Percussionists do not 
need lyres or flip folders.) These will be used next year during marching band as well. 

 


